## **Announcement**





## **Australian Unity Assurance Benefit Fund**

## **Outcome of Members' meeting**

We are pleased to announce members voted in favour of the resolution to terminate the Australian Unity Assurance Benefit Fund at the members' meeting held on 20 June 2017. Further information will be provided to members by mail in the coming weeks.

## **Further Information**

If you have questions regarding the outcome of the recent member meeting please contact a member of our Investor Services Team by calling 1300 133 285. Alternatively, you can email any questions to investmentbonds@australianunity.com.au.